05-05-2025 Minutes

McDonald County Commission—Minutes

May 5th, 2025

Present:

Bryan Hall - Presiding Commissioner
Jamey Cope - Eastern Commissioner
Rick Lett - Western Commissioner
Jessica Cole - County Clerk, Interim

General Business

The Commissioners solicited bids for the reconstruction of the Courthouse Annex Building entrance to
enhance security.

Three bids were received ranging from $12,000 to $7450. Bid was received from Flatline Contracting LLC
of Anderson in the amount of $7,522.35. The bid includes all labor and the re-wiring of camera
placements. It was the lowest bid submitted that included all required components.
Commissioner Hall made a motion to accept the bid from Flatline Contracting LLC.
Commissioner Cope seconded the motion.

All were in favor. Motion carried.

Construction for this project is scheduled to begin on May 8th. The public is advised that the Annex
Building will be under construction for several days during this time.

ADIJOURN
Commission will reconvene on May 7th, 2025
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